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Mrs McKenna and Mrs O'Rourke are delighted to see so many children online accessing and completing work. We are able to carefully monitor and analyse data from programmes children are using and then set differentiated work for each group in P6&7 using this information.  

All P1-7 children are reminded that Mrs O'Rourke, literacy coordinator, is posting comments to children regarding English work completed via Studyladder.  

Mathletics tasks have been assigned to every child in P6&7 weekly from 20th April so that teachers can monitor ongoing work and set new tasks accordingly. 

We are aware that some children may not have access to the internet and so, we have decided to make available another pack of photocopied resources for those children who may need them. 

P7 children should be reminded of the importance of consolidating work in preparation for their new school in September.  To this end, they should read as much as possible; use the work in their pack to reinforce work learned in class; complete their project work; and regularly use Mathletics, Myon, Studyladder and Nessy, if applicable. 

P6 children should complete the work in their packs- 1 or 2 Bond English and Bond Maths tests per week as well as other worksheets from their folder. 

 Again, it is VITAL to read as much as possible and use Mathletics, Myon, Studyladder and Nessy, alongside this work to consolidate their learning. www.primaryresources.co.uk
	Primary Resources - Free teaching resources, lesson plans, teaching ideas & worksheets for primary and elementary teachers
Primary Resources - free worksheets, lesson plans and teaching ideas for primary and elementary teachers.

www.primaryresources.co.uk


is another excellent resource with photocopiable resources and powerpoints to introduce new topics.

FROM 20th APRIL children who are interested in doing the November Transfer Test should begin to complete one English and one maths test weekly, alongside their other work. Please use the other resources and online activities which you feel are challenging and we ask parents to monitor and support your children in completing work appropriate to them, which is also manageable within your family schedule at present. 

This is a challenging time for everyone and we can assure you that we will work diligently with all our children to best prepare them for P7 when we are back in school. If we haven't returned 

by the end of May, children will be given packs with additional test papers and a summer work pack.

Again, if you have any queries., please contact Mrs O'Rourke by email, as per the cover letter in your first pack.

In the meantime, rest assured that you are all in our thoughts and prayers. Stay safe and God bless.

Yours faithfully

Mrs O’Rourke

Mrs Mc Kenna

